A Resolution of the Board of Directors of the
Monterey Regional Waste Management District commending

Whereas, he was hired as a Mechanic’s Helper on May 2, 1994, and subsequently
promoted to Heavy Equipment Technician; and

Whereas, he was a significant contributor to the District’s Hospitality Committee
(and a wonderful chef); and

Whereas, his positive spirit and infectious sense of humor greatly benefitted his
fellow employees; and

Whereas, he performed his duties in a diligent and conscientious manner during
his 23 years with the District; and

Whereas, he helped support all the District’s award-winning facilities and
contributed significantly to the successful accomplishment of the District’s mission.

Now, therefore be it resolved that the Board of Directors of the Monterey Regional
Waste Management District heveby commends and expresses its appreciation to George
Sayre for his meritorious service to the District with best wishes upon his retirement on
July 5, 2017 after 23 years of service.

Passed and adopted this 21** day of July, 2017 by the Board of Directors:

AVYES:
NOES:

ABSENT:

Bruce Delgado, Chair
ATTEST:

Timothy S. Flanagan
General Manager/Secretary



